
Dear Friends,

As you heard today in Chapel, there is something happening on this campus, and I am so excited to 
see lives being changed, and student’s being rocked!! For many of you, the stress of the semester is 
settling in and you quickly are realizing there is not enough hours in the day, hang in there, you can do 
it!! Enjoy your three day weekend and use it as a time to rest and catch up!

Next Week in Chapel

Monday is Reading Day so there will be no classes, Chapel, or Pursuit -  enjoy your day off! 
Wednesday we get to hear from Dr. Castleberry as he continues walking us through the book of 
Romans.

Friday we will have Northwest Friday students with us and I will be bringing a message about Jesus....

2013 Summer Missions
We had an overwhelming response to our missions effort kicking off this year, and have even added 
an additional trip to the mix. To see an overview of all the locations for 2013, check out 
http://eaale.northwestu.edu/departments/campus-ministries/missionstrips/. There you can find 
information about the trips, the leaders, and the application to join. Keep in mind that some of these 
trips have limited space, so applications are accepted on a first come, first served basis. Applications 
are due November 16 and can be turned in to Jennifer Jensen in the Campus Ministries office.

2012-2013 LifeGroups
There have been a few additions to our Life Group Directory since we first introduced them in Chapel 
bringing our total to over 45 different groups!! To find out about time and locations as well as additional 
information about specific groups, check out the directory at http://eaale.northwestu.edu/apps/small- 
aroups/directorv/.

2nd Annual Sock Drive for Union Gospel Mission
The Union Gospel Mission is in need of new socks for men, women and children and we would love to 
have you join us in this worthy cause! Bring your donation of new socks to the collection bin just 
outside of the Buntain School of Nursing office in the HSC now through Tuesday October 9th.

Offering
Last week we dedicated the offering to the ministry of Sparrow’s Nest, an organization dedicated to 
restoring the victims of human trafficking. Last Friday alone we raised $933.00!!

Prayer and Scripture Focus
If you have prayer requests and praise reports, please send them to our prayer team at 
Praver@northwestu.edu or by texting 206-486-4656. We are so blessed to be a part of a community 
that believes in the power of prayer -  take a look at the attached requests and let’s commit these 
needs to prayer.

Next week's scripture focus is Deuteronomy 31:6
“Be strong and courageous. Do not be afraid or terrified because of them, for the Lord your God goes 
with you; he will never leave you nor forsake you.”

Happy Friday and enjoy your three day weekend!
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